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Hong Kong, Tuesday, 12 June, 2018
Memorial of Blessed Francis Kesy and companies, martyrs

Dear Brothers and Sisters of the CIN Salesian Family,

The peace of the Lord be with you always!

THE NEW PROVINCIAL (2)

Dear members of the Salesian Family, please, take note:

1. As mentioned in yesterday’s announcement, only Salesian confreres are invited to take part in
the Profession of Faith of the new Provincial that will take place on Saturday, 23 June, 2018.

2. You, dear members of the Salesian Family, are all cordially invited to welcome our new
Provincial, Fr. Joseph NG Chi-yuen, during the Annual Salesian Family Celebration on Thursday
16™ August, 2018 p.m. at Mary Help of Christians Church (in Kowloon Tang King Po School).

May Mary Help of Christians and our Father and Founder St. John Bosco take the new
Provincial under their special protection.

In Jesus Mary Joseph DonBosco, | am,

Yours affectionately,
Fr. Lanfranco M. Fedrigotti
Provincial
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